
  
 

 
 

STATEMENT OF RED RIVER BROADCAST CO., LLC 
 

As reported to the Commission by letter dated October 4, 2017, by Red River Broadcast Co., 
LLC, the licensee of television station KDLT-TV, Sioux Falls, South Dakota (Facility ID No. 
55379) (“KDLT”), KDLT suffered an unanticipated failure of part of its transmitter, causing it to 
operate at approximately 50% of authorized power. 
 
While KDLT is in the process of repairing the failure, it has not completed repairs at this time.  
Therefore, KDLT respectfully requests special temporary authority to continue this reduced 
power operation for the maximum allowed period of time so that it may return the station to full 
power operations.  
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